
We recognize our dual role as a trusted provider 
of financial services and steward to our 
communities.  We have a responsibility to use 
our talent, skills, and resources to create a 
positive impact in those communities.  Our 
team of professional bankers engage in 
relationships with our customers to bring value 
to every interaction.  Whether our employees 
are providing financial services, teaching 
financial literacy, volunteering at events, 
serving on a board or donating to wear jeans on 
Friday, giving back to our communities is 
making a di�erence.    

Supporting Our 
Communities

MAKING A 
DIFFERENCE

As COVID-19 continued to 
impact the economy, small 
business owners were concerned 
about the financial stability and 

future of their business. As an approved Small 
Business Administration (SBA) lender, Shore 
United Bank once again quickly responded to 
make second round Paycheck Protection Program 
(PPP) loans available to small businesses in our 
communities.  In 2021, we funded 959 PPP loans 
representing $67 million.  In 
total we’ve provided over $197 
million to support local 
businesses through the PPP.  
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